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GENERAL MEETING
The Knights of Columbus 
General Meeting will be held in 
the Parish Hall on Tuesday,  
Jan 9th at 7:00 P.M.  
PLANNING MEETING            
The planning meeting this 
month will be held in the REC 
Room 1 on Tuesday, Jan23rd  
at 7:00 PM

ATTENDANCE  & 
RAFFLE DRAWING

     The name picked for 
the $45 attendance 
award was PGK Frank 
Zawalick who was 
present. 
Congratulations! Next 
month’s award will be 
$25.
   Our Heaven’s Goal 
Raffle winner splitting 
$29 this month was Br 
Vince Neuburger, 
Congratulations!

Columbian Year 2017 - 2018 Officers and Wives 

Grand Knight Enrique (Henry) Loret 
de Mola (Jackie)

730-8780

Deputy Grand Knight Larry Joerger 685-2044

Chancellor Angelo Mendoza 682-6938

Financial Secretary Jerry Fong 689-9418

Treasurer Rey Oineza (Julie) 363-2703

Chaplain Rev. Joyle Martinez 381-5200

Advocate James Solari 
(Elizabeth)

271-4825

Recorder Brent Baginski (Cecilia) 502-5637

Warden Hal Seyvertsen 512-0897

Inside Guard Vince Neuburger (Mafe) 685-7583

Outside Guard Miguel Vasquez 386-0260

3 Year Trustee Lennie Pennisi 743-2579

2 Year Trustee Norv Latreille (Lorraine) 363-0365

1 Year Trustee Dylan Pletcher (Kathy) 296-5739

Insurance Field Agent Philip DeLeon 607-1645
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FIRST FRIDAY HOLY HOUR 

Birthdays
Happy Birthday to all of our 
Knights who are having a Birthday 
during this month.  They are 

Anton Babich Feb 4th

Eduardo Del Cruz Feb 8th

Gilbert Nunez Feb 9th

Joey Dichoso Feb 10th

Edwin Badua Feb 12th

David Rangel Feb 14th

Alfredo Quattrone Feb 15th

Jerry Nunez Feb 24th

Ross Valine Jr Feb 26th

Reminder: The first 
Friday of each month is 

Holy Hour from 7:00 
p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

All Knights should 
attend every month to 
show our devotion to 

the Blessed Sacrament 
and Eucharistic 

presence.



‘GRAND KNIGHT’S CORNER

Brother Knights:
After our January 2018 Council meetings, were we discussed the appeal I made in the last 
Council newsletter, I have come to understand the frustration Past Grand Knight David Santos 
expressed in quite a few of his Grand Knight’s Corner articles. 
The response to my appeal to get our Council to participate in an attempt on how to best 
improve our Council’s membership experience & spiritual growth was not successful.  One 
person agreed to participate and work through how we might change.  Another said we should 
just focus on the programs we already have. That is it for feedback; guess some feedback is 
better than none.  Or perhaps silence IS the feedback that is not sinking into my hard head!
If we want to continue the path we have been on for the past few years then silence is the 
answer that the Council should just keep walking the same worn trail.  I believe that if we 

continue down this trail of apathy we will eventually come to the end of the trail for this Council.  
Unless we all get together to figure out how to cut a new trail, or at least improve our current trail, the small band of Brothers 
carrying the Council for the past few years will tire out and stop participating, or will quit and go to other Councils, as some 
are contemplating now, or will leave the KofC organization, and/or some of us will die off.  Anyway you cut it we will not have 
a viable Council.  A sad state of affairs! 
Some may be thinking, you are the Grand Knight! Figure out what we need to do and improve the Council!  I know I beat 
myself up with that thought; but I also know that I cannot do it alone or even with a handful of people.  The Council needs 
everyone’s HELP!  
Are you willing to help?  Please send me an email (enriqueldm9@gmail.com) or call/ text me at 916 730-8780, and come to 
the next meeting February 13th and/or the planning meeting on February 27th. 
Alternatively, if you do not feel it is worth taking improvement actions, please let me know that also.  At least we will know for 
sure where we stand…
God help us discern the correct next steps for our Council.

Enrique (Henry) Loret de Mola
Grand Knight, Knights of Columbus Mother Seton Council 6922 

OUR HERITAGE 
OUR LEGACY

25th Anniversary of the Dedication of St Paul Church Building 

Dinner
CATERED BY: 

Burke Family Catering 

MENU: 
Chicken Cordon Blue With a Cream Wine 

Salmon  With Lemon Butter Sauce 
Tri-Tip With Demi Glaze 

Pasta Alfredo 
Rolls and Butter 

Green Salad 
Dessert Lemon Cheesecake With Berry 

Topping 

CALL: 
The Parish Office: 916-381-5200  

M-F 8am-4pm 
Or  

Dale Yamamoto: 916-257-3323

APRIL 21, 2018, 
5PM-10PM 

8720 FLORIN ROAD,  

SACRAMENTO CA 95828

SEATING IS LIMITED 1ST COME SEATING TICKETS $30 EA 

CONTEST 
WIN A PAIR OF DINNER 

TICKETS ($30ea) 
Turn your answer form into the offertory basket or office before March 18.
100% answer winners will be announced April 1 for a pair of dinner tickets

to the April 21, 2018, 25th Anniversary Dinner.

25TH ANNIVERSARY 
ST PAUL CATHOLIC 
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‘LETTER OF APPRECIATION



FREE THROW CHAMPIONSHIP

We had our annual Free Throw 
Championship held on Jan 14th, 
2018, at St Paul Catholic Church, 
six young parishioners participated 
between the ages of 9-14 and had 
a terrific time.   Five boys and girls 
will move on to the Chapter 
competition to be held on Feb 11th, 2:00PM, at Good Shepherd 
Catholic Church.   I would like to thank our Chairman Mike Vasquez, 
GK Henry Loret de Mola, Roger Tafoya, Hal Seyvertsen, Ron Eck, 
Frank Zawalick, Vern Rosevear, Dale Yamamoto, and all the parents, 
in dedicating their time and effort to 
make this a successful event.   Let 
us wish these young competitors 
the best of luck in the next round!  
Thank you,
Brent Bagsinski - Chairman

4TH DEGREE FUNDRAISER DINNER

“KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS SWEETHEART DINNER DANCE

The Knight of Columbus 4th Degree Assemblies are sponsoring a Sweetheart Dinner Dance in honor of 
our veterans on Saturday, March 3rd at 6 pm in the Saint Paul Parish Hall. There will be a Tri-Tip & 
Chicken dinner with salad, vegetables and dessert. Dancing will be to the music of DJ Larry Avent.  
Tickets are $35.00.  To make a reservation please contact Norv Latreille at (916) 
947-3077 or nlatray43@att.net. 

A MESSAGE FROM FINANCIAL SECRETARY

My Brothers,
Thank you to those members who have paid his 2018 dues and made a donation to California 

Columbian Charities.  Your donations will be used to provide finance assistance to needy Brother Knights 
and families.  If you haven’t paid your dues please mail payment as soon as possible.  You can make 

partial payments.  I’ll be mailing Second Notices shortly.  Any questions regarding your bill email 
fs.council6922@comcast.net or call me at 916-689-9418.

God Bless.
Jerry Fong
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 Brother Knights, this section is dedicated for our prayer intercessions of 
our Council Brothers, family, and friends for their illnesses, resent death 
or death anniversary, and personal despair.
    
We ask all our Council members to remember and keep in your daily 
prayer intentions of those noted below:

Brothers: Ed Anderson, Angelo Mendoza, Walt Schaub, John & 
Catherine Bernatchy, James Solari, Trevor Solari, Gus Azcarte, Joe 
Velasquez, Ken Johnson, Manuel & Frances Nunez, Ivan Mejia, Donald 
Christopher, Donald Fisher, Ray Mendoza, Larry Mendoza, Anthony & 
Marie Curatolo, PGK Bob Benton, Larry Soza, Katherine Sandy, Olive & 
Br Dennis Budmark, Joe Campoco & Bennie Chiguina, PGK Dylan’s 
father Bill “Red Dog” Pletcher, David & Trina Rangel, Ryan LaSalle, Teo 

Vasquez, Dave Rich, Michelle (Latreille) Norv’s daughter and everyone affected by the fires in 
SoCal.

The unemployed, Men and Women in the Armed Forces, All Veterans and Troops Serving US 
overseas and at home, The Unborn for the sanctity of life, President Trump and his administration. 
Anyone directly or indirectly affected from terrorist acts. Those who are hit with disasters and war, 
around the world and at home: fire, hurricane & flood victims, Christians in the Middle East who are 
persecuted for their faith.

Pope Francis, Fr. Martinez, Fr. Felipe, Fr McGiviney, Fr. Duggan. Bishop Soto, Bishop Weigand, 
Bishop Quinn, Bishop Dominic May Thanh Luong, All Religious.

“Eternal Rest and Peace for the Faithfully Departed and may perpetual light shine upon them.”

Brothers: Joseph (Joe) Monteagudo, Nicholas Holquin, Francis (Frank) Farrell, PGK David Santos, 
Charlie Clark, PGK Bud Wise, Domingo Fortuno, Jr, Ralph Sanchez, Joe Ramirez, Charles 
Webster, Robert Peralta, Charles Brown, Ken Ardnt, Leo Wanner, Aquilino Lino Ventura, Garold 
Johnson, Robert Brich.
Family & Friends: Terry Schaub, Lloyd Blaylock, Mary Mendoza, Erica NaRanong-wife of Tony, 
Alice Moura-Lerwis-mother of PGK Bob Silva, Elsie Wong-aunt of Dale Yamamoto, Frank Loret de 
Mola-son of GK Henry & Jackie, Jerry Lewis.
Reverend: John Hannan, Pol Gumapo, Sidney Hall, Fr Terry Fulton, Mervin’s Mother, Bishop 
Flores,

“Lord Hear Our Prayers”

For anyone who would like to add to the prayer list you can contact myself or any of the Officers 
and we’ll make every effort to get your names on the next newsletter.

 COUNCIL 6922 - THE GOOD OF THE ORDER
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February 3rd First Friday Holy Hour 7pm

February 10th Crab Feed

February 13th General Business Meeting, 7 pm, Rosary 6pm - Hall

February 14th Ash Wednesday & Valentines Day

February 27th Planning Meeting 7 PM & 1st Degree - REC Room 1

March 2nd First Friday Holy Hour 7am

March 3rd First Saturday Mass 8am

March 13th General Business Meeting, 7 pm, Rosary 6pm - Hall

March 17th Spanish Formation & Knighthood Degrees

March 27th Planning Meeting 7 PM & 1st Degree - REC Room 1

CALENDAR OF EVENTS


